## CITY OF PORTLAND, MAINE

BOARD OF APPEALS



November 25, 1996

David P. Littell
Pierce Atwood
One Monument Square
Portland, Maine 04101

RE: 188 Warren Avenue

Dear David,

As you know, at its November 21, 1996 meeting, the Board of Appeals voted 4-2 to grant relief from the maximum structure height of 45 feet. A copy of the Board's decision is enclosed for your records.

It is required at this time that you come to this office to apply for site plan review. We are open Monday through Friday from 7:00 a,m. to 4:00 p.m.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Sincerely,

Marge Schmuckal/wal

Asst. Chief, Inspection Services Division

cc: Joseph E. Gray, Dir, PUD
P. Samuel Hoffses, C, Insp Svcs Div
Charles A. Lane, Assoc. Corp Counsel
Nancy Bozenhard (sent via facsimile)